
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

15. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Don Rowlands, Chairman, Burwood/Pegasus Community Board - New Brighton Road - 

Avondale to Wainoni Cycleway Improvements 
 
 Mr Rowlands attended on behalf of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to express the concerns 

raised by his board about the above proposal and in particular: 
 
 1. The loss of parking near the garden centre. 
 
 2. The loss of visitors parking. 
 
 3. The impacts on the Amelia Rogers Reserve and the kayak launch area, the need for parking 

and access to this and reconsideration of the off-road cycle route. 
 
 The opportunity was taken for questions and discussion with Mr Rowlands and it was noted that the 

Community Board had been divided on this issue. 
 
 The comments made by Mr Rowlands and the concerns expressed by the Community Board  were 

considered in association with clause 19 of the agenda on this topic. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


